
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DKH NEWS 
 

Friday 10th May 2019 

 
 

Calling all scientists! 
 

Just a reminder about the STEM club sign up at the office. The STEM 
club will run on Wednesday 5th June 2019 from 3.15pm ð 4.15pm. The 

cost of the 6 week course will be £30, payable in advance. This club will 
run on a first come first serve basis so sign up soon to secure your place! 

 

 

ARBOR LOGIN WORKSHOP 

 
The office is only accepting payments through Arbor now.  

 
On Wednesday the 15 th of May Ms Mir and Mrs Markides will be running  an Arbor login 

tutorial session from 9:15  -10am in the IT room. If any parents need help with their Arbor logins 

and support with how to pay for meals, clubs etc . you are invited to attend during that time 

and they will  be able to answer any questions you  may have.  

 

We are only able to accommodate 25 parents at a time so please email Mrs Markides at 

cmarkides@dkh.southwark.sch.uk  if you wish to attend. Mrs Markides will also be in the 

playground on Mond ay morning and afternoon near the climbing frame with a sign up 

sheet if you are unable to email.  
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1 Rashid  Rock Hero Sycamore Year 5 

2 Femi  Rock Legend Sycamore Year 5 

3 Guan  Rock Legend Sycamore Year 5 

4 Jia Cheng  Rock Legend Palm Year 3 

5 Adia  Rock Legend Hazel Year 5 

6 Anyamebo  Rock Legend Hazel Year 5 

7 Lauryn  Rock Legend Sycamore Year 5 

8 Deni  Rock Legend Hazel Year 5 

9 Jia Jie  Rock Legend Sycamore Year 5 

10 Jia Tong  Rock Legend Beech Year 4 

11 Blessing  Rock Star Sycamore Year 5 

12 Mohamed  Rock Star Rowan Year 5 

13 Kitty  Rock Star Sycamore Year 5 

14 George  Rock Star Sycamore Year 5 

15 Arthur  Rock Star Sycamore Year 5 

16 Oskar  Rock Star Sycamore Year 5 

17 Yuan  Rock Star Palm Year 3 

18 Walter  Rock Star Sycamore Year 5 

19 Archie  Rock Star Sycamore Year 5 

20 Nawaz  Rock Star Sycamore Year 5 

21 Joshua  Rock Star Hazel Year 5 

22 Tyler  Rock Star Hazel Year 5 

 

Are you ready for our battle of the bands? More information 

coming soon but in the meantime, keep rocking!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steel Pan/Music 

Lessons 
 

 

A message from Margaret:  

 

The will be no  steel pan lessons 

next week on the following days:  

 

- Tuesday the 14 th of May at 8.15 

for Year 5  

- Wednesday the 15 th of May at 

8.15 for Year 6  

 

 

There will however be a session on 

Friday the 17 th of May for Year 5 at 

8.15 instead .  

 

                     Attendance  
97% 

(96% is the expected minimum standard of 
attendance) 

 

Class Attendance  Punctuality  
Nursery  93% 100% 

Butterfly  98% 98% 

Caterpillar  93% 95% 
Birch 95% 98% 

Oak  94% 97% 

Cherry  96% 97% 

Willow  99% 96% 
Elder 99% 98% 
Palm 100% 95% 

Beech  99% 95% 
Eucalyptus  96% 97% 

Hazel  98% 93% 

Rowan  97% 94% 
Sycamore  96% 98% 

Elm 94% 98% 

Maple  96% 97% 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the children who  have demonstrated one of our school values  

This weekõs value is: Respect  
 

Year  Class Name  

1 Oak   Orobosa  

 Birch Mercy  

2 Cherry  Angel  

 Willow  Malia  

3 Elder Ines 

 Palm Amelia  

4 Beech  Michael  

 Eucalyptus  Ana  

5 Sycamore  Jia Jie  

 Rowan  Michaela  

 Hazel  Pearl 

6 Maple  Damarion  

 Elm  Dorian  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

:KMLr P>>D 
 

We are delighted to be introducing an artsõ week and an art exhibition to DKH this year, which 

we are very excited about. During the week beginning the 3 rd of June, we would like to invite 

any artistic parents to volunteer to run workshops in school. Thes e can be a range of workshops 

such as painting, jewellery making, pottery etc.  

 

If you are able to run a workshop for a class or work with groups of children during that week, 

would you please email our Artsõ co-ordinator Ms Kelly Roberts and let her know  what you are 

able to come and help with. Emails can be sent to school@dkh.southwark.sch.uk  and in the 

subject line please put ôFor the Attention of Ms Kelly-Roberts.õ  

 

Some classes might need parent helpers for various projects during the week too, if you are 

free to come in and help it would be greatly appreciated, please would you let your 

childõs/childrenõs class teacher know. 

 

On Thursday the 13 th of June we will be displaying all the lovely art, produced during the week, 

in an exhibition in the bottom hall. Parents are invited to attend from 3:30 till 6:00 and also to 

attend an unveiling ceremony for a painting which has been generously donated by one of 

our parents. We will have a guest speaker a nd we will be inviting members of the art 

community as well at the local media to attend. More information about this will be sent out 

closer to the time but please make sure you have the date in your diary so you can attend!  
 

Maths Mastery  
 

In KS1 we have a new  "Mathscot" which is 

for Maths with Parents. Classes who have 

access to Maths with Parents will have the 

chance to win him for the week. The 

children with the highest percentage of 

participants will be able to keep him for 

the whole week!  We hope  that this will 

encourage more children and parents to 

log on.  

 

News from the Office  

 
Ms Cook has unfortunately become 

unwell and has not been at school 

this week.  

From Monday the 13 th of May, Ms 

Carrie Lucas from Rotherhithe Primary 

will be coming over to support Ms 

Stewart in the office until Ms Cook 

returns.  

 

Ms Lucas is familiar with our finance 

and attendance systems and has a 

lot of experience with admissions.  

 

We are very grateful to Ms Lucas for 

stepping in and helping us and ask 

that you please be patient while she  

gets to know the families and staff 

here at DKH  
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SPANISH DAY 
A few more photos from Friday the 3 rd of May. Thank you to Senor Pablo for organising such a 

wonderful, fun and informative day.  

 

 



 

 

 

Year 4 Zoo Trip  
 

 

Year 4 visited  Battersea Park Zoo this week to find out more about zoos and their best practice. 

We saw lots of different animals, including lemurs, meerkats and moneys . The children had the 

opportunity to ask the zoo keepers questions about the animalsõ enclosures and their feeding 

habits. We watched otters during feeding time and even got to handle real emu eggs and a 

discarded  snake skin! 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES      
 

DATE EVENT  

13th ð 16th May  Year 6 SATS  

15th May  Arbor Workshop for parents in the IT Room at 9:15 ð 10:00 

Eucalyptus Class Benchball competition at Peckham Rye  

20th May  Year 5 Fire Safety  - London Fire Brigade  

Year 1 Horniman Museum trip  

21st May  Year 6 Cricket at Burgess Park  

27th ð 31st May  HALF TERM 

3rd - 7th June  ARTSõ WEEK  

5th June  Year 5 and 6 Basketball  

6th June  Year 5 and 6 Girlõs Kwik Cricket  

7th June  Year 5 and 6 Quadkids Athletics  

13th June  Artsõ evening and exhibition 3:30 ð 5:30pm ð bottom hall  

Year 5 and 6 mini tennis  

14th June  Book Fair 15:00 - 17:00 in the dining hall  

17th June  Book Fair 12:15 ð 13:15 and 15:00 ð 17:00 in the bottom hall  

Sailing Festival for children with SEND.  

18th June  Book Fair 12:15 ð 13:15 and 15:00 ð 17:00 in the bottom hall  

19th June  Book Fair 12:15 ð 13:15 in the bottom hall  

17th ð 21st June  Y6 residential trip  - Condover Hall  

21st June  Y5 steel pan Peckham Pan Fest  

28th June  Sportsõ Day  

5th July  Y5 British Museum  

13th July  Summer Fair  

19th July  Last day of school  - 2:00pm  

                                                
 

Please note the 19 th of July is NOT an 

INSET day.  

 
 




